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The McKownville Improvement Association

McKOWNVILLE
ALBANY 3, NEW YORK

Annual public meeting of the Association is scheduled
for Tuesday, May 17th at 8:00 P.M. Please reserve date.
Suggestions on the program are requested.

A proposal to consolidate the Birchmont and McKownville
Water Districts will be considered by the Town Board at 8:30 P.M.
on Tuesday, May 10. Messrs. Purdy and Feldmann are reviewing
details.

The Town Officials are working on plans for a Sewage
Disposal system, to comply with State Orders. This will probably
serve an area much larger than the present McKownville Sewer
District and will depend on what agreements for Jjoint participation
can be negotiated with the City of Albany, Town of Colonie or
possibly a County Sewer Authority.
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